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  IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr. Scott-Evans writesȣ 

Playground Appeal 

I hope you have all received and 
read the letter from Alison Butler 
about the fundraising progress 
for the playground. Friends of 
Becket Keys have worked really 
hard to raise £10,000 and thanks 
to generous donations on our Just 
Giving Page, we are almost ready 
to start laying the pathways and a 
solid base for the new Catering 
Pavilion.  

However, we need more funds for 
trees, benches, shelters and 
equipment like basketball hoops 
and table tennis tables.  

I sit in my office writing today 
looking out at our beautiful site 
and I am so grateful for all the 
hard work of the founders of this 
school in achieving a campus  
×ÈÉÃÈ ÈÁÓ ÁÎ ȬÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÔ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ 
ÆÅÅÌȭȢ 7Å ÅÖÅÎ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÏÆ 

peacocks! However, there is a 
huge expanse of grass waiting to 
be developed and we need a little 
more finance to get this finished 
to the high standard we have 
come to expect for our students.  

Students have been telling me 
this week that they need more 
spaces under cover to sit at 
lunchtime. They like being 
outside, but they want some 
shelter too. Furthermore, in a 
school where students love to 
play ball games and practise their 
skills, we need more facilities to 
enable this. We have Year 7s (for 
example Rylee and Reuben) 
playing table tennis without a 
table! They are so keen to 
practise that they just hit the ball 
back and forth letting it bounce 
on the playground!   

If every family gave just £10 right 
now on the following website, we  

       ȣȣȢ Contd. on Page 2  

 

Ski Trip 

Information meeting for the trip to 
Sugarloaf Mountain in 2020. 
     Page 2 

Geography A-Level Trip 
Year 13 students recently travelled to the 
Lake District to support their studies.                              
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Year 11 
What next for Year 11 students? You can 
get advice from the Senior Leadership 
Team.             
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Sports News 
Read about the recent matches and see 
what fixtures have been arranged for the 
next couple of weeks.           
                                Page 7-9  
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would reach our target. You can 
visit our page here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/ca
mpaigns/charity/becketkeys-
cofeschool/playground and 
support our cause by making a 
one-off donation. Those who 
would like to make a regular 
ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭÓ 
Environmental Fund, should visit 
https://tinyurl.com/bkregulargiv
ing.  

I will be writing again soon about 
ÔÈÅ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÔÏ ȰÓÐÏÎÓÏÒȱ Á 
particular item. Please give this 
some thought. Could you give a 
bench or a tree to the school as a 
gift this Christmas?! More details 
coming soon.  

Please help us, if you can. Have a 
good weekend.  

Mr. Scott-Evans 
Headteacher 

 

School Prayer 

Heavenly Father, we pray that Becket Keys Church of England 
School will be a blessing to the people of Brentwood. 

Encouraged by the example of Peter, Thomas of Canterbury and all 
your saints,  

may its students know the beauty of your truth;  

may its staff know the joy of your service; 

may its Headteacher and governors be led by a vision of your 
kingdom;  

and, together, may the school community know your Holy Spirit in 
its midst. 

This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

Sugarloaf Mountain  

Ski Trip 2020 

We are again offering the amazing 
opportunity to travel to Sugarloaf 
Mountain in Maine, USA for a ski 
trip in 2020!  

This trip is for Year 10 & 12 (current 
Year 9 & 11). Find out more at the 
information evening at 6pm on 

 Tuesday 20th November.  

Check out the 2018 trip: 

https://youtu.be/er1WwtNCLnU 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/becketkeys-cofeschool/playground
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/becketkeys-cofeschool/playground
https://www.justgiving.com/campaigns/charity/becketkeys-cofeschool/playground
https://tinyurl.com/bkregulargiving
https://tinyurl.com/bkregulargiving
https://youtu.be/er1WwtNCLnU


BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 16TH NOV 2018                                                                                         Volume VII ɀ Issue X 
 

Page 3 of 10 
 

As part of our coursework, the 
Year 13 Geography class travelled 
to Keswick in the heart of the 
Lake District to collect primary 
data about the town, and the 
nearby coast of Silloth. The Lake 
District has great scenery, and 
endless photo opportunities. We 
stayed in the Blecathra centre, a 
welcoming environment that 
provided the perfect 
opportunities to learn and 
socialise. As well as Mr. Taylor-
Smith, our tutor for the week, 
Emma, was excellent at guiding 
the class so that we took the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

most we could from the trip.  
Despite cold and wet weather for 
the first few days, everyone 
remained in high spirits and 
memories were made that we can 
reflect upon very fondly. 
Personally, my highlight of the 
week has to be seeing the coast 
of Scotland from Silloth. Or 
maybe nutmegging Iyanu in 
basketball, but he might want to 
ËÅÅÐ ÔÈÁÔ ÑÕÉÅÔȣ 

Billy Brown ɀ Year 13 

    

  

Year 13 Geography -  Blecathra Fieldtrip 
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Friends of Becket Keys 
 

 

FoBK are looking forward to the Annual Ball 
on 24th November at Stock Brook Manor. This 
is always a fabulous evening and the biggest 
fundraiser of the year!  

If you have purchased tickets for this event, 
they will be available to collect from 
reception. 

Your son/daughter can collect them on your 
behalf. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the 24th!  

Christmas Shopping? Why not see if you can help raise 
some funds for FoBK through your online purchases in a 
few easy steps: 

Follow this link: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/1W14ZX/  

¶ CÌÉÃË Ȭ*ÏÉÎ ÕÓȭ. 

¶ If new to Easyfundraising then set up an account. 

¶ Browse the hundreds of online shops who 
participate in the scheme and go shopping! As 
long as you go into the online sites through the 
Easyfundraising site, you will register a donation 
to FoBK. You can even get an App for your phone! 
It will not cost you a penny! 
 

Please find attached the 2018 AGM report 
from Alison Butler the Chair of Friends of 
Becket Keys.  

This gives you information about the 
events held last year and the fundraising 
activities that our hardworking PTA 
organise.  

If you are interested in becoming involved, 
please contact them: 
fobk@becketkeys.org 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/1W14ZX/


BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 16TH NOV 2018                                                                                         Volume VII ɀ Issue X 
 

Page 5 of 10 
 

  

School Absence 

This chart represents how much time is missed throughout a year if 
attendance is low. Which category are you in?  Anything under 90% is 
classed as persistently absent and can result in legal action from the 
school and the local authorities.  We never want to go down this route at 
Becket Keys, so please ensure your children are in school as much as 
possible.  

 

 

 

 

Late Gate  
8.25am 
 
Stuck in Traffic? Please ensure 
that if you and your 
son/daughter gets stuck in 
traffic and will be late, you 
contact the school to inform us. 

 If we do not hear from you and 
your son/daughter is late, they 
will have to attend a lunchtime 
detention. 

 

 

 Year 9 
Bude Trip 
3RD ɀ 8TH May 2019 

 
Second payment of £145 due 
today please. All payments are 
made via ParentPay. 

Please contact 
finance@becketkeys.org if 
you have any issues. 

 

Hire of School Facilities 

Are you, or any groups or organisations you know looking to hire some 
of the amazing facilities at Becket Keys? 

We have some availability for our fabulous new Sports Hall, 
Classrooms, Cookery Rooms, The John Wraw Chapel and Sixth Form 
areas in our new Justin Welby building!  

Please email: 

lettings@becketkeys.org or call 01277 286649 or visit 

https://www.becketkeys.org/lettings.php  

 

mailto:finance@becketkeys.org
mailto:lettings@becketkeys.org
https://www.becketkeys.org/lettings.php
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The team are looking forward to taking 
part in a boot camp on 1st December 
where they will gain invaluable advice 
and training from professionals. They will 
perform two numbers at the regional 
finals on 26th January 2019 at the Civic 
Theatre in Chelmsford.  

Tickets to watch the Becket Keys Glee 
Club at the regional finals are now on 
sale! 

CIVIC THEATRE, CHELMSFORD 
Saturday 26 January 2019 

 
Tickets £10  
(£1.50 booking fee per booking) 
www.chelmsford.gov.uk/theatres/ 

01245 606 505 

 

9ÅÁÒ ΧΧ  
.ÅØÔ 3ÔÅÐÓ #ÏÎÓÕÌÔÁÔÉÏÎ 
!Ô ÓÏÍÅ ÐÏÉÎÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÎÅØÔ ÔÈÒÅÅ ×ÅÅËÓȟ ÁÌÌ 9ÅÁÒ ΧΧ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÃÁÌÌÅÄ ÔÏ Á ÃÏÎÓÕÌÔÁÔÉÏÎ ×ÉÔÈ Á ÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 3ÅÎÉÏÒ 
,ÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ 4ÅÁÍ ÏÒ Á ÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 3ÉØÔÈ &ÏÒÍ 0ÁÓÔÏÒÁÌ 4ÅÁÍ 
ɉ-Ò +ÈÏÏȟ (ÅÁÄ ÏÆ 9ÅÁÒ ΧΨȠ -ÒÓ #ÏÕÒÓÅȟ (ÅÁÄ ÏÆ 9ÅÁÒ ΧΩɊȢ 

4ÈÉÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÔÏ ÄÉÓÃÕÓÓ ÔÈÅ ÎÅØÔ ÓÔÅÐÓ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ '#3%ÓȢ 

%ÖÅÒÙ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÃÏÎÓÕÌÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÓÏ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÃÁÎ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ 
ÙÏÕ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÁÄÖÉÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕ ÎÅÅÄȢ 
 

We also have an opportunity for external students and their 
parents to make an appointment during a Consultation 
Evening. This will be on November 22nd , from 4pm until 
7pm, and will take the format of 15 minute appointments 
with either Mr. Peggs, Head of Sixth Form or Mrs Course, 
Head of Year 13 or another Senior Leader. Either side of this 
conversation, they will be able to speak to current Sixth 
Form students about their experiences. 

Appointments can be booked via Eventbrite: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth -form-consultation-
evening-tickets-52207791911?aff=ebdssbdestsearch 

 

Date Change 

Y12 UCAS HIGHER 
EDUCATION EXHIBITION 
EXCEL ɀ Moved from Tuesday 
26th March to MONDAY 25TH 
MARCH 2019. 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT is now 
on WEDNESDAY 12TH 
DECEMBER 

An up to date Parentsȭ Calendar 
is available on the school 
website: 

https://www.becketkeys.org/d
ocuments/Updated_Parents_C
alendar_18to19.pdf 

http://www.chelmsford.gov.uk/theatres/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth-form-consultation-evening-tickets-52207791911?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sixth-form-consultation-evening-tickets-52207791911?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
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Year 8 
Essex Cup v 
Woodlands  

 

Our already established Year 8 
"ÏÙÓȭ "ÁÓËÅÔÂÁÌÌ ÔÅÁÍ ÓÔarted 
their Essex Cup Journey on 
Monday, taking on a prominent 
basketball school (Woodlands). 
The threat of a confident 
opponent did not affect our ÂÏÙÓȭ 
morale and they were all up for 
the challenge! Despite several 
injuries to the team, our boys 
came out in full force. Debuts 
from Zach Humphreys,  Gerard 
Ohene-Duah and Brady Doyle 
saw a full 11 man team attend.  

 

The quarters were ever changing, 
we saw a strong 1st & 2nd quarter 
by our boys followed by a 
powerful 3rd quarter from the 
Woodlands side! The final score 
was 64-27 to our currently 
undefeated Becket Keys team! 
Despite an incredible debut 
from Zach Humphreys, the man 
of the match goes to Josh 
Haworth, who showed 
dominance and skill throughout 
with his calm and collected 
demeanour.   

Their Essex Cup continues 
on Thursday 22nd November 
against Appleton School at 
Becket Keys. Tip-off is at 4pm if 
you would like to support this 
flourishing team, pop down and 
watch through the glass! 

Mr. Jones 
Head of PE 

Brentwood District 
Swimming Gala  

 

This gala was held on Wednesday 
afternoon. The students 

represented our school with pride 
and great character. 

Individual District Champions 
included: 

Brady Doyle ɀ 1st Place Year 8 
Breaststroke  

Oliver Legon ɀ 1st Place Senior 
Butterfly 

Daniel Legon ɀ 1st Place Senior 
Backstroke  

Louis Stephens ɀ 1st Place Senior 
Breaststroke AND 1st Place 
Individual Medley 

Will Skelt ɀ 2nd Place Year 7 Front 
crawl  

Charlie Cortney ɀ 2nd Place 
Senior Front crawl 

The Senior team also won both 
the freestyle and medley relays 
by around 35 metres - over a 
length of the pool! Considering 
these are races that are normally 
won/ lost on the touch/ by a body 
length (at the most) this is some 
achievement! 

 

Sports News   


